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Missing Persons Located

UPDATE: Mila has been located safely. Thank you to everyone who shared this information to get the word out quicker.

DPD Seeking Assistance in Locating Missing Persons

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 10-year-old Mila Larsen.
Mila was last seen today, March 25, around 7:30 p.m. in the area of 1700 North 43rd Avenue East. She was wearing a black jacket, pink shirt, black
pants, and boots with grey fur.
If you know of the whereabouts of Mila, you are encouraged to call 911 right away.
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